
 
 

Call for Abstracts for the 18th Annual Duke Center for AIDS Research 
(CFAR) In-Person Fall Scientific Retreat 

 
 
RETREAT DATE: Thursday, September 22, 2022; 9AM – 4PM  

ABSTRACT SUBMISSION DATE: Friday, September 2, 2022 

ABSTRACT SUBMISSION LINK: Abstract Submission - 2022 CFAR Fall Scientific Retreat 

 
All pre- and post-doctoral trainees, as well as junior faculty conducting HIV/AIDS-related research at Duke are 
encouraged to submit an abstract for a poster presentation at the 18th annual CFAR Fall Scientific Retreat.  
 
This is an opportunity to share your research design, progress, and new insights with others in the Duke 
University community. Final results are not required, and ‘works in progress’ and posters that have been recently 
presented at other meetings are welcome. 
 
Each investigator submitting an abstract will be expected to attend the in-person poster presentation session at 
the retreat, and four abstracts will be selected for oral presentation. The one-page abstract will be published in 
the Fall Retreat Program and must contain the following sections: Background, Methods, Results, Impact and 
Conclusions. This year newly created posters (i.e., those not recently presented at another meeting) are 
encouraged to use the Better Poster Design to facilitate cross-disciplinary discussion. 
 
*Prizes for Best Poster will be awarded at the retreat, in the following research categories: 

• Clinical 
• Basic/Translational 
• Social & Behavioral 
• Quantitative 

 
Posters may be set up beginning at 8AM on the day of the retreat, and should remain on display until the 
conclusion. There is no size restriction on posters, but please let us know if your poster will be larger than 48” 
wide. Final details on the poster session will be sent out in September. 
 
Deadlines: 
Abstract submissions are due by Friday, September 2, 2022.  
Submit your abstract at this link: https://duke.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_1ANIgj93VWcJa8S 
 
You will receive an email confirmation that your file was uploaded successfully. 
 
Abstracts selected for oral presentations at the Retreat will be announced by September 9, 2022. 
 
See the Duke CFAR Website for more and updated information. 
Questions? Contact Kelly Suñé at kelly.sune@duke.edu 

https://duke.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_1ANIgj93VWcJa8S
https://www.insidehighered.com/news/2019/06/24/theres-movement-better-scientific-posters-are-they-really-better
https://duke.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_1ANIgj93VWcJa8S
https://cfar.duke.edu/
mailto:kelly.sune@duke.edu

